

TO CASTLETON WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

On Behalf of the Government of Ontario

I extend sincere congratulations as you celebrate the 85th Anniversary of the founding of this Institute.

For eighty-five years, this Institute has continued to be a centre of service for many, and has woven the pattern of its life into the life and growth of this province.

It is sincerely hoped that you will have a memorable celebration and that many more will be celebrated in the years to come.

Parliament Buildings Toronto June 20, 1990



The Hon. David Peterson Premier of Ontario

Presented by: Joan Fawcett, M.P.P. for Northumberland